Friends of Nashmore Parent Committee Christmas Shopping Spree 2021

Season's Greetings NMS Families,

It's that time of year again where the FON Elves get busy shopping!!

We've started planning our annual Christmas Shopping Spree at the school and are looking forward to another fun-filled day! It will be held during school hours on Wednesday,

December 8th and Thursday, December 9th. The kids enjoy this so much!!

For those of you who are new to our school this year, here's how it works: There will be tables of presents set up in the gym and the kids get to go in, pick a gift for the person(s) they are buying for. All gifts will be pre-wrapped, except one of each item, allowing the kids to simply point out which gift they would like and have a volunteer will place it in a bag. The kids enjoy this so much, we're so glad we're able to do it this year!!

The cost is <u>\$6 per gift</u>. Please let us know who they are buying the presents for. The order form for Shopping Spree is on the reverse side of this notice. <u>Cash / Cheque</u> (made out to <u>Nashwaaksis Memorial Elementary School</u>) for presents and completed forms are due back by <u>Thursday, November 25th</u> so that we have enough time to purchase all the gifts needed. Sorry, this will not be set up through OnlineCash.

Volunteers

We also need volunteers to help set up for the event on the evening of Tuesday, December 7th, as well as to help the kids shop during the event. The volunteer form is on the reverse.

Donations

Donations of small items such as wrapping paper, candy canes, chocolates (nut free), and individual coffee and hot chocolate packages as well as homemade items you would like to donate to the Shopping Spree would be greatly appreciated. We would like to have all donations in by **November 25**th.

We're looking forward to a terrific Shopping Spree this year!!

FON is always looking at ways to bring our families and community to the front line ... please note this is a non-profit event, gifts are purchased at cost, with our school families at heart.

Gift Form - Due back November 25th

Please note your child's name and teacher, and who they are buying for and return this slip to their teacher with payment.

